
Bhagini Nivedita College 

(University of Delhi) 

Kair (Near Najafgarh), New Delhi-110043 

 

Ref. No.BNC/ADMN/16/871       Dated: 15.11.2016 

 

NOTICE 

 

All students are required to note the following: - 

 

Internal Assessment will be displayed on the notice board (Near MP Hall) on 16.11.2016 at 12:00 pm.  Students are 

advised to go through the Internal Assessment carefully.  If any discrepancy/observation/complaint is found by the 

students it must be reported to the Principal’s office in writing by 22.11.2016 upto 5:00 pm.   

 

After 22.11.2016 no complaint/observation/discrepancy will be entertained. 

 

 
Dr. Purabi Saikia 

Principal 

 

Copy to: 1. Students’ Notice Board 

 2. Website Coordinator- to place the notice on college website 

 


